

Redeemed Christian Fellowship

Ministry of the Church of God of Prophecy

100 Cannon Street, Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 Phone: (845) 452-1512 FAX: (845) 452-2061 EMAIL: rcfministries@yahoo.com Bishop Dr. Kenrick McBean

December 30, 2014

First Alliance Protection Systems Inc 40 Clinton Dr. Washingtonville, NY 10992

Dear Sir/Madam

I wish to take this opportunity to express our appreciation for a job well done in the installation of our church surveillance System.

We are pleased that we made the right decision in choosing your company for this job.

We are impressed by your courtesy and professionalism.

I also wish to acknowledge your contribution of two additional cameras.

We look forward to doing business with you whenever the need arise and would highly recommend you to anyone that need such service.

We look forward for your continued support.

Bishop DA Kenaickol Bee

Bishop Dr. Kenrick McBean

Pastor